
THE CENTRAL ASSOCIATION OF BEE-
KEEPERS. 

 
Bringing Science to the Beekeeper 

 
SPRING MEETING 

 
on 

 

SATURDAY MARCH 13th 2004 
 

at 
 

Kings College, London, Franklin-Wilkins Building, Stamford 
Street, London SE1 9NN* 

 
Programme:- 

 
11.15 a.m. Welcome. 
 
11.30 a.m. Peter Harvey, Bees, Wasps and Ants Recording Society: "Invertebrates and 
  the importance of brownfield sites". 

 
12.30 p.m. Lunch. Please make your own arrangements. 

 
2.15 p.m. Dr Ian Kitching, Natural History Museum: "The biology of Death's-Head 
  Hawkmoths, lepidopteran kleptoparasites of honey bees". 

 
3.15 p.m. Lizzie Cant, Rothamsted Research: "Hedges and roads: guiding  
  pollination and increasing plant gene flow?" 
  
4.15 p.m. Close of meeting. 

 
 

All welcome - Admission free but voluntary exit 
collection. 

 
Please let the Secretary know in advance (Tel: 0208 977 5867) or Email: 
norman.carreck@bbsrc.ac.uk if you intend coming to the meeting in order that we can provide 
the Kings College Security with a list of names. 
 
* Nearest underground: Waterloo. Map at:-  
 

http://www.kcl.ac.uk/maps/waterloo.html  


